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Lakeside Surgery
Patient Participation Report 2013/14
This report summarises the development and outcomes of the Lakeside Patient Association (LPA) in 2013/14.

The report contains:
1. A profile of the LPA and practice population
2. Priorities for the 2013/14 patient survey and how they were agreed with the LPA.
3. Method and results of the patient survey.
4. How the survey findings were discussed and changes agreed with the LPA.
5. Details of the Action Plan agreed with the LPA.
6. Confirmation of practice opening times.
1. Profile of the LPA and practice population
2. White male aged 64 years diagnosed with a chronic disease
3. White female aged 72 years diagnosed with a chronic disease
4. White female aged 57 years diagnosed with a chronic disease
5. White female aged 44 years with multiple diagnosis 
6. White female aged 34 years with a chronic disease and young children

7. White female aged 44 diagnosed with a debilitating condition
Practice population:
Population in total 
10,168

Male 


 4965

Female


 5203
2. Priorities for the survey and how they were agreed with the LPA
A meeting was held on the 19th August 2013 with the LPA (Lakeside Patient Association) and staff members Dr Mark Nichols and Jane Peers, Practice Manager. The questionnaire for this year was discussed and it was agreed to use the same one as last year but to get an extra 50 completed. 
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3. Method and results of patient survey

The practice survey questionnaires were handed out to patients during the month of October 2013. The survey was collated by Jane Peers as agreed by the LPA and issues were highlighted to be discussed at the next LPA meeting.
4. How the survey findings were discussed and changes agreed with the PRG
An LPA meeting was held on 10th February 2014 to discuss the findings of the practice survey see attached results.

5. Action plan agreed with the LPA
	You said…
	We did…
	The result is…

	Hospital letters/reports lost
	Reviewed administration and scanning procedures
	Tightened process to improve flow of secondary care correspondence

	Appointment system needs to be improved
	Meeting arranged in April with clinicians, Practice Manager and Administrator to review appointment system
	On going changes will be made and monitored to ensure they are effective.

	Difficulty getting an appointment
	See above
	See above

	Difficulty getting through by phone at 8am to book an appointment
	See above
	See above


6. Opening times

Mon to Fri 8.00am to 6.30pm
7. Extended Hours

Thursday 8.00am to 8.30pm
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